Fage 4201 2

Agendix A

From: michael taylor [mailto:michaeltaylor83@hotmail.com ]
Sent: 30 August 2013 13;12

To: TS Traffic

Subject: Oldham Road junction with Ashbrook Road, Springhead

Dear Sirs,

| write concerning the above junction, at the junction at the top of Ashbrook Road there is an
island. Over the past couple of years the situation has progressively become worse with parking
immediately opposite the island. This is particlarly as you enter Ashbrook Road. Residents of
Oldham Road park opposite the bollards (particularly a blue van!) this makes the width left for
vehicles accessing Ashbrook Road and the development beyond very narrow.

Of particular concern would be vehicles larger than cars, particularly a fire engine, ambulance
gritters dustbin waggons etc. not having enough width to get through.

I have attached a plan to show the area in question. A small length of double yellow lines each side
to beyond the island/bollards would solve the problem. The vehicles have plenty of parking further
down Ashbrook Road away from the bollards, it would just mean walking a few yards further.
I'trust you will look into this. I think it is in the best interests of all for access at this junction.

Yours Faithfully

Michael Taylor
07887 542233.
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